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Boilerplate Messaging 
Standard text we use to introduce who we are and what 
we do. 
 

Standard Version—65 Words (In most cases, refer to this one) 

For growing businesses that need to accomplish more with less, 
Versapay’s Accounts Receivable Efficiency Suite simplifies the 
invoice-to-cash process by automating invoicing, facilitating B2B 
payments, and streamlining cash application with AI. Owned by 
Great Hill Partners, Versapay’s employee base spans the U.S. and 
Canada with offices in Atlanta and Miami. With 10,000 customers 
and 5M+ companies transacting, Versapay facilitates 110M+ 
transactions and $170B+ in payments volume annually. 

 

Medium Version—93 Words  

For growing businesses that need to accomplish more with less, 
Versapay’s Accounts Receivable Efficiency Suite simplifies the 
invoice-to-cash process by automating invoicing, facilitating B2B 
payments, and streamlining cash application with AI. Versapay 
integrates natively with top ERPs, while allowing businesses to 
collect with a self-serve payment portal and collaborate with 
customers and teammates to resolve what automation alone can’t. 
Owned by Great Hill Partners, Versapay’s employee base spans the 
U.S. and Canada with offices in Atlanta and Miami. With 10,000 
customers and 5M+ companies transacting, Versapay facilitates 
110M+ transactions and $170B+ in payments volume annually. 
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Long Version—121 Words 

For growing businesses that need to accomplish more with less, 
Versapay’s Accounts Receivable Efficiency Suite simplifies the 
invoice-to-cash process by automating invoicing, facilitating B2B 
payments, and streamlining cash application with AI. Versapay 
integrates natively with top ERPs, while allowing businesses to 
collect with a self-serve payment portal and collaborate with 
customers and teammates to resolve what automation alone can’t.  

Distinct from solutions built for Fortune 500s, Versapay provides 
responsive support, fast implementations, and the flexibility to 
start with what you need and add more as you grow.   

Owned by Great Hill Partners, Versapay’s employee base spans the 
U.S. and Canada with offices in Atlanta and Miami. With 10,000 
customers and 5M+ companies transacting, Versapay facilitates 
110M+ transactions and $170B+ in payments volume annually. 
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